20th February 2019

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Today we had our first Junior Choir rehearsal, with an opportunity for all Year 3 & 4 students to come along and see if they would be interested in joining the choir for the year. Throughout the year there will be opportunities to perform in a variety of settings, and we also hope to work with the school's Festival Choir at certain times.

Rehearsals will be held every Wednesday afternoon in the multipurpose room, from 2:50pm – 3:30pm. To avoid disruption could you please wait outside of the room until the lesson finishes at 3:30pm. Children who are booked into OSHC will walk over at the end of the rehearsal.

If your child decides that they would like to be a part of the Junior Choir it is important that they understand the need to commit to all rehearsals. If your child is unable to attend a rehearsal, or needs to leave early, I would appreciate being notified.

If your child/ren would like to join the choir, can you please assist them to complete the circulated agreement and return it before the next rehearsal on Wednesday, 27th February.

I am looking forward to a wonderful year, working with the students to grow their love of singing and performing.

Kind regards

Michelle Page

mpage@stjk.catholic.edu.au